Our Case Number: ABP-314964-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

Environmental Licensing Programme
EPA Regional Inspectorate
Inniscarra

Co. Cork

Date: 22 February 2023

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir / Madam,

| refer to the above mentioned proposed development which is the subject of a current application for
planning permission. This application has been made directly to An Bord Pleanala under the provisions
of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, in respect of proposed developments
classified as strategic infrastructure development.

It is understood that a copy of the application and the environmental impact assessment report was
forwarded to the Environmental Protection Agency.

In accordance with section 42 of the Waste Management Act 1996, as inserted by Article 7(1F) of the
European Union (Environmental Impact Assessment) (Waste) Regulations 2012 you are requested to:

(i) Confirm to the Board that the proposed development the subject of the application for permission is
development comprising or for the purposes of an activity requiring a license or a review of a licence on

the application, under section 40 of the Act.

(ii) If a licence or a review of a licence is required, you are also requested to submit to the Board

observations you may have on the application for permission including the environmental impact

statement.
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Accordingly, any observations or response in relation to the proposed development should be received
by the Board not later than 4 weeks from the date of this request i.e. not later than 5.30pm on the 22nd
of March, 2023.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Q‘t’;%r—a—/"

Doina (thforescu
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737133
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